

September 2023



Dear Pastor and Praying Friends,

I pray this letter finds you well. Since we came back to Honduras, we have been busy with the construction of our church kitchen. It is going to be a blessing for our church and will help to feed people in our community and city. We have made some progress and can't wait to finish it and use it for His glory!



Last month, we had our second Couples' Conference. Bro. & Mrs. John Francis were our speakers. We had a good attendance, including some new couples. I believe some marriages were saved, while other marriages were strengthened.



We also started our Christian school. It is something we have wanted to do for a long time. I believe it was God's timing. Having a Christian school is a great need. I believe God will use it for His glory. We have four students and two teachers!

Thank you for your prayers and financial support. May God bless you and continue to use you.

Truly,

Osmin Gutierrez





MAILING ADDRESS

P.O. Box 30986 - Toncontin Tegucigalpa Honduras